
 
 
Dear SCU Community,  
 
Attached, please find our updated COVID-19 Site Specific Plan as well as instructions 
for downloading and utilizing the Smartabase app.   
 
Smartabase daily health attestations are required for on campus individuals so be 
sure to download it prior to coming to campus. 
  
After reviewing the resources above, if you have any questions or concerns specific to 
SCU, please contact 
either melissanagare@scuhs.edu or josepheggleston@scuhs.edu.  
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